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 CANADIAN END-OF-LIFE DOULA RESEARCH 
 
As a practising Canadian End-of-Life Doula (EOLD) for the last 7 years and a master’s student at 
the University of Glasgow UK, and a member of the End-of-Life Doula Association of Canada, I 
am interested in peoples’ experiences of EOLDs. With no research currently available in this 
area, my research aims to provide insights into peoples’ experiences working with EOLDs in 
Canada. This knowledge can then be shared with other EOLD practitioners to help clarify the 
EOL care needs for families and to help define the parameters of EOLD care that can support 
the work of other healthcare practitioners. 
 
In order to gather these valuable experiences and perceptions from Canadian families or friends 
that have worked with an EOLD, I am looking for family members or friends that would be 
willing to participate in a short 10-minute anonymous online survey. 
 
If you are a family member or friend who has used an End-of-Life Doula within the last five 
years and are past six months of bereavement, and would like to participate in this valuable 
research, please click here; https://uofg.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7U4bM2lotzjmZka 
to access the anonymous online survey. 
 
All information will be confidential and protected with no identifying factors. At the end of the 
survey, you will have the opportunity to leave your email if you would like to be contacted for 
further conversation with the researcher.  
 
If you would like to know more about this research, please feel free to contact me at:  

Sarah Farr 2645140F@student.gla.ac.uk. 
 

Thank you kindly for your consideration 
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